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   It’s hard to believe that our annual UELMA Con-
ference is right around the corner on March 9th! We 
are excited to welcome you to another conference at 
the beautiful Utah Cultural Celebration Center. 
Please remember to register at UELMA.org. Our 
dedicated and talented conference committee, 
chaired by our past-president Sarah Herron, has been 
working hard to bring you a great event! This news-
letter is dedicated to our upcoming conference and it 
is full of useful information to help you prepare for a 
wonderful, fun and educational experience.  

   We encourage you to invite your admin-
istrator, supervisor or even a teacher that 
you work closely with to attend with you. 
Don’t forget to enter our fun conference 
book art competition. The book art 
“Turkey” went viral on social media 
around Thanksgiving last year so search 
around for a fun project or be original. You 
can win a $50 gift certificate from King's 
English! We are excited to see what you’ll 
create! 
   This year we hope that you have found new ways to stay connected locally and 
nationally. Did you know there’s a Facebook group for Future Ready Librarians 
(14k+ members)? There is also one called "Fellowship of High School Librari-
ans" (645 members and growing). I have gleaned a lot of helpful information 
from networking on social media, blogs, websites and more. Whether we are in a 
public, private or charter school, these online resources help to supplement our 
professional development and library programs. 
   Our new UELMA.org website has been launched. We are so excited to bring 
you a more streamlined look and navigational experience! Thank you to Chris 
Haught, our Southern Utah Liaison board member, and our UELMA Webmaster, 
Liz Petty, for helping us to make this smooth transition and to the UELMA board 
for their suggestions and input.   
   The UELMA board wants to continue to strengthen connections with our mem-
bership. We recognize that in every part of our beautiful state, you work tireless-
ly to support student literacy and learning.  We have found a wonderful confer-
ence service project that will support a rural Utah school library with adequate 
and safe book shelves! 
 
  cont... 
 

Message from the President– Selena Campbell 

Utah Educational Library Media Association Publication 

February 2018 

Volume 39, Issue 3 

UELMA 

  

Mark You Calendars:   

  

• UELMA Conference             

March 9, West Valley 

• UCET Conference                

March 22-23 

• Sumer Bootcamp              

June 14-15 

• SUMS Conference            

Oct 17 

 

Newsletter Submissions: 
 

-Please send articles for              

publication to Selena Campbell at 

secampbell@dsdmail.net               

or Elisabeth Petty at                    

elisabethapetty@outlook.com. 

 

-Visit our website at                 

http://www.uelma.org/Newsletters

.html for more information. 

https://uelma.org/
https://uelma.org/
mailto:secampbell@dsdmail.net
mailto:elisabethapetty@outlook.com
http://www.uelma.org/Newsletters.html
http://www.uelma.org/Newsletters.html
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President’s Message, cont... 

UELMA 2018 Conference 

Are you Ready?  
  

   The Theme for the UELMA 2018 Conference is “The Future is Now! Becoming a Future Ready Librari-
an”. What does that mean?  
   

A Future Ready Librarian:  
  

   Overwhelmed? Don’t be! You implement many of these in your library already. At the Conference we 
want to break these topics down and give you strategies for enhancing your skills to become Future 
Ready. Plan to attend the March 9, 2018, UELMA Conference at the Utah Cultural Celebration Center and 
become Future Ready! The Future is Now! Register for the Conference TODAY!  

      Finally, I’d like to thank all of you for supporting UELMA for the 2017-2018 year. As my 
UELMA presidency comes to an end, I reflected how my journey started, and it was simply be-
cause I wanted to serve you. I started as a UELMA board member when I was only a 3rd year 
teacher librarian. Wow! But, I can attest that I have grown professionally and personally and most 
importantly I’ve been privileged to work with the best people on the UELMA board and I consider 
them my friends. We would like to extend heartfelt farewell to our wonderful Executive Director, 
Larry Jeppesen, who will be retiring. He has tirelessly kept UELMA functioning in the background 
with unwavering dedication and expertise. We need you to serve with us! Please consider being a 
future board member or president-elect. If I can do it, so can you! 
   Next year I will be the 2019 UELMA Conference Chairperson and Lorraine Wyness who is our 
incoming 2018-2019 UELMA President will bring her talent and dedication to lead us onto to great 
things. UELMA is striving to be Future Ready!   
 
   Selena Campbell 
   UELMA President 2017-2018 

•Designs Collaborative Spaces  
•Builds Instructional Partnerships  
•Empowers Students as Creators  
•Curates Digital Resources and Tools  
•Facilitates Professional Learning  

•Ensures Equitable Resources  
•Invests Strategically in Digital Resources  
•Cultivates Community Partnerships  
•Advocates for Student Privacy  
•Leads beyond the Library  

http://www.uelmaconference.org/registration-payment.html
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The Future is Now! 

Becoming a Future Ready Librarian! 
 

The state of Utah is a member of the Future Ready Schools movement. Come learn Future Ready strategies 
and tools from national speakers and colleagues on leveraging the school library and school library staff as 
integral partners in assuring that all Utah students succeed. 

We are looking forward to seeing you on March 9th at the Utah Cultural Celebration Center. Breakfast will 
begin at 7:00 AM and the general opening session will begin at 7:45 AM. 

This year: 

• Shannon McClintock Miller and Craig Seasholes, THE Future Ready Librarian gurus, will present 
our opening session, preparing us for the day. Pamela S. Turner, nonfiction writer for all ages, will share 
her thoughts at lunch and Jean Reagan, delightful picture book author, and Erin Summerill, exciting YA 
fantasy author, will host sessions and sign books. 

 

• There will be 5 sessions with 7 classes per session. Sessions will vary in length from 30 to 45 minutes, 
giving you time to visit vendors and collaborate. 

 

• Topics will include the “must have” titles for your library, authors talking about their craft, an Idea 
Lab sharing space, technology tricks, ideas for reaching out to readers, grants to apply for and even a 
mindfulness session. 

 

• Have fun! Enter your discarded book art in the Repurposed Book Contest for a chance to win a $50 
King’s English Books store gift certificate. Take a photo with your friends at the photo booth. Check out 
the products from the increased number of vendors. 

 

Register for the Conference by February 23rd to avoid late fees! 
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Conference Announcements 

Surrounded by piles of discarded books? Feeling Crafty? 

Enter the UELMA 2018 Repurposed Book Art Contest 

   Do you have piles of well-loved but tattered and now discarded books? Turn them into art – flowers, cloth-
ing, furniture, table art – the sky’s the limit! Enter your creations in the Repurposed Book Art Contest to win 
a Grand Prize of a $50 gift certificate from King’s English! (Great to replace those worn copies that you 
used! Members will vote on the Conference favorite by the start of lunch so the winner can purchase books 
from the Book Sales. 

We can’t wait to see your creations! 

 

 

 

Parking at the Conference Center – Shuttles available from the Maverick Center 

 

   Parking is limited at the Utah Cultural Celebration Center (UCCC). There are approximately 200 spaces in 
front of the venue. There is also a gravel lot to the north and plenty of on-street parking. 
   We appreciated those of you who carpooled last year, both for conserving parking space and our air quali-
ty. We encourage you to carpool this year. 
   However, carpooling is not always feasible. In response to concerns mentioned at last year’s conference, 
we have arranged for parking at the Maverick Center Parking Lot D (approximately 1 mile away from the 
UCCC). Shuttles will run between the Maverick Center Parking Lot D and the UCCC in the morning, af-
ter lunch and at the end of the Conference. The shuttle stops will be marked and times will be posted on so-
cial media and at the Conference.   
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Conference Venue 

 

Utah Cultural Celebration Center 
1355 West 3100 South 

West Valley City, Utah 84119 

   

Parking May Be Limited!!!!! 

Please consider carpooling or taking the shuttle 

from the Maverick Center Parking Lot D. More 

details are in this newsletter here.   

Map & Driving Direc-

tions 

From Downtown Salt Lake City: 

At 500 South/Cesar E. Chavez Blvd head West 

• Merge onto I-15 S/I-80 E via the ramp to Las Vegas/ 
Cheyenne 

• Continue to follow I-15 South 

• Take Exit 303 West for 3300 South 

• Continue West on 3300 South (road will change to 3500 

South) 

• Turn right onto 1300 West (Cultural Center Drive) 
Continue on road, destination is on the right 

From Provo: 

Head west on Center Street towards University Avenue 

• Take the ramp onto I-15 North 

• Take exit 303 for utah 171/3300 South 

• Keep left at the fork, follow signs for West Valley City 

• turn left onto 3300 South 

• Turn right onto 1300 West (Cultural Center Drive) 
Destination is on the right 
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Conference Announcements, cont... 

UELMA Conference 2018 Service Project 

 

   UELMA Members have always been so generous in supporting our Conference Service Projects. We were 
made aware that there are districts down in Southern Utah whose libraries have shelving that is falling apart 
and endangering students. 
   Some of our most rural schools face challenges because of restricted budgets in their districts, and due to 
the smaller student populations, the state per student funding is barely enough to add a few dozen books a 
year to the library. Improvements like shelving, furniture, etc. are deferred for years in order to purchase 
books. 
   One school in particular, Delta North Elementary, needs replacement shelving and is using book carts for 
safe access to books. We as a group decided that helping Utah school libraries would be a wonderful use of 
our donations. 
   Thank you for your support! 
 

 

 

 

 

 
  

Many thanks to the 

 

For providing generous funding through the UPLIFT GRANT to rent the 

Utah Cultural Celebration Center! 

 

And to our Vendors for providing the Conference bags and door prizes! 
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Conference Announcements, cont... 

cont... 
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Conference Announcements, cont... 

As a UELMA member,  
please confirm the following: 

 slate of candidates for the UELMA 
Board of 2018-2019 and the  

ratification of the constitution.  
 

One vote per member.  
Read the candidate bios here. 

Read the redacted constitution here.   
Vote here: https://goo.gl/1G5vty  

 

https://goo.gl/1G5vty
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Conference Announcements, cont... 

    Contact Crystal Inn at 801-736-2000 or www.crystalinnwestvalley.com and mention UELMA3 for a spe-
cial rate of $89. Free shuttle to the conference and the airport. 

Conference Registration 

   Online registration for the 2018 Conference is available on our website– click here to register. 

   Mail-in registration is also available. Print out the form on the following page and mail to: 

Larry Jeppesen 

226 S 200 W 

Wellsville, UT 84339 

   Contact Larry Jeppesen at larry.jeppesen@comcast.net with any registration concerns. 

    

http://www.crystalinnwestvalley.com
http://www.uelmaconference.org/registration-payment.html
mailto:larry.jeppesen@comcast.net
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UELMA Summer Bootcamp 
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UCET 2018 

UCET 2018 

Thursday & Friday March 22 & 23rd,  2018 

Click here to register. 

Get excited for this year's conference where the focus is YOU. #YOUcet 

Without the right training and support with PD, an investment in hardware is likely to fail.  

This year at UCET we'd like to focus on the human side of tech. 

How technology can help us build relationships, engage our students in collaboration, and take student inno-
vations and ideas to the next level.  

Keynotes include: 

Manoush Zomorodi, a podcast host, author, and relentless examiner of the modern human condition. 

As host of Note to Self, the podcast from WNYC Studios, she unpacks the forces shaping our accelerating 
world and guides listeners through its challenges. 

John Couch is the Vice President of Education at Apple, Inc. 

Couch holds an A.B. in Computer Science from Berkeley, 1969. He earned his master’s degree in Electrical 
Engineering and Computer Science in 1970. John spent an additional two years in the Computer Science 
Ph.D. program. He left the program to work for Hewlett Packard as a software engineer. In 2010 John was 
awarded an Honorary Doctorate from Philadelphia University for his innovative contributions to education. 

UTED Chat 

#UTEDCHAT 

Wednesday Nights 9 – 10 P.M. 

   Join with UCET in participating in a weekly educational chat on Twitter. Each Wednesday at 9 pm mem-

bers of UCET can be part of a state-wide Twitter chat on a different educational topic each week.  
  

UPCOMING CHATS 

http://www.cvent.com/events/ucet-2018/event-summary-06efb812cb964e17a81907545cebaa99.aspx
http://www.ucet.org/conference/
http://www.wnyc.org/shows/notetoself/
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Utah State Library Announcements 

UPLIFT Professional Excellence Grant  

   The Utah State Library (USL) offers the UPLIFT Professional Excellence Grant to persons employed at 

least one year in Utah libraries for advancing the knowledge, skills, and abilities of individual library em-

ployees to better serve their patrons. The Utah State Library funds these grants. Applicants may request 

funds to reimburse registration fees and reasonable travel to a professional development opportunity. Appli-

cations must be received prior to attendance. Only one grant per individual funded every two state fiscal 

years (July 1- June 30).  

Application deadlines: May 15, August 15, September 15  

   For more information click here, or contact Jessica Whetman at 801-715-6762 or email at jwhet-

man@utah.gov    

 BookBuzz  

   Book Buzz lends book sets (15 copies per set) to book clubs, book groups, libraries, organizations, schools, 

and community centers. The Utah State Library acquired the Book Buzz lending program from the Utah 

Center for the Book, Utah Humanities Council in 2012.   

   For more information click here, or contact Linda Roholt at 801-715-6754 or email at lroholt@utah.gov  

Follow UELMA 

Can’t get enough of UELMA?  
  

*Check out our webpage at www.uelma.org 
 
 

*Follow us on Facebook  
 
 

*Follow us on Twitter   
@UELMA_Utah 
 
*Follow us on Instagram 
uelma_librarians 
 
*Follow us on Pinterest 
UELMA Librarians 
 
Use hashtags #uelmatips 
#uelmareads #uelmalibrarians 
 
 

UELMA has created a new Facebook 
Group, this is a closed group where Utah 

librarians can ask questions, share ideas and 
network. Please join us and add your voice! 

Click here to join the UELMA                 
Facebook Group. 

https://heritage.utah.gov/library/uplift-excellence-grant
mailto:jwhetman@utah.gov
mailto:jwhetman@utah.gov
https://heritage.utah.gov/library/book-buzz
mailto:email%20at%20lroholt@utah.gov
http://www.uelma.org
https://twitter.com/UELMA_Utah
https://www.instagram.com/uelma_librarians/
https://www.pinterest.com/uelmalibrarians/?etslf=9569&eq=uelma%20librarians
http://www.uelma.org/
https://www.instagram.com/uelma_librarians/
https://www.pinterest.com/uelmalibrarians/
https://twitter.com/UELMA_Utah
https://www.facebook.com/UELMA.org
https://www.facebook.com/groups/2003060786603325/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/2003060786603325/
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UELMA Board 2017-2018 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PRESIDENT (2019) 

Selena Campbell (Davis SD) 

Northridge High School 

2430 N Hill Field Rd 

Layton, UT 84041 

801-402-8588 

secampbell@dsdmail.net  

 

 

 

PRESIDENT ELECT (2020) 

Lorraine Wyness (Granite SD) 

Taylorsville High School 

5225 S Redwood Rd. 

Taylorsville, UT 84123 

385-646-6929  

lwyness@graniteschools.org 

 

 

 

 

PAST PRESIDENT (2018) 

Sarah Herron (Salt Lake City 

SD) 

East High School 

870 S 1300 E 

Salt Lake City, UT 84102 

801-583-1661 

sarah.herron@slcschools.org 

 

 

 

BOARD MEMBERS 
Randy Barron (2018) 

Children's Plus, Inc 

801-623-8038 

randyb@childrensplusinc.com 

 

 

 

Sonya Miles (Canyons SD) 

(2018) 

Eastmont Middle School 

10100 S 1300 E 

Sandy, UT 84094 

801-826-7050 

sonya.miles@canyonsdistrict.

org 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ann Riding (Davis SD) 

(2019) 

North Davis Junior High 

835 S State Street 

Clearfield, UT 84015 

801-402-6500 

ariding@dsdmail.net 

 

 

 

Emilee McCoy (Charter 

School) (2019) 

Paradigm High School 

11577 S 3600 W  

South Jordan, UT 84095 

801-676-1018 

emccoy@paradigmhigh.org 

 

 

Melia Fidel (Murray SD)  

(2019) 

Murray High School 

5440 S State Street 

Murray, UT 84107 

801-264-7460 

mfidel@murrayschools.org 

 

 

 

Lisa Morey (Jordan SD) 

(2020) 

West Jordan Middle School 

7550 S Redwood Road 

West Jordan, UT 84084 

801-412-2136 

lisa.morey@jordandistrict.org 

 

 

 

Caitlin Gerrity (Southern Utah 

University) (2020) 

Southern Utah University 

351 W University Boulevard 

Cedar City, UT 84720 

435-586-1908 

caitlingerrity@suu.edu 

 

 

mailto:secampbell@dsdmail.net
mailto:lwyness@graniteschools.org
mailto:sarah.herron@slcschools.org
mailto:randyb@childrensplusinc.com
mailto:sonya.miles@canyonsdistrict.org
mailto:sonya.miles@canyonsdistrict.org
mailto:ariding@dsdmail.net
mailto:emccoy@paradigmhigh.org
mailto:mfidel@murrayschools.org​
mailto:lisa.morey@jordandistrict.org
mailto:caitlingerrity@suu.edu
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UELMA Board 2017-2018 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LIAISONS 
SOUTHERN UTAH 

Chris Haught (2020) 

Southwest Educational Devel-

opment Center 

520 W 800 S 

Cedar City, UT 84720 

435-586-2865  

chris@sedck12.org 

 

 

 

UCET (Utah Coalition for 

Education Technology) 

Leslie Lewis (2018) 

Salt Lake City School District  

440 E 100 S 

Salt Lake City, UT 84111 

801-578-8405 

leslie.lewis@slcschools.org 

 

 

STATE LIBRARY 

Sharon Deeds (2020) 

Utah State Library Division 

250 N 1950 W Suite A 

Salt Lake City, UT 84116 

801-715-6742 

sdeeds@utah.gov 

 

 

 

USBE (Utah State Board of 

Education) 

Jennifer Throndsen /  

Garrett Rose 

Utah State Office of Educa-

tion 

250 E 500 S 

PO Box 144200 

Salt Lake City, UT 84114 

801-538-7893 

jennifer.throndsen@schools. 

utah.gov 

garrett.rose@school.utah.gov 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ADMINISTRATIVE 
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 

Larry Jeppesen 

435-512-6809 

larry.jeppesen@comcast.net 

 

 

 

 

 

WEB MANAGER/ 

NEWSLETTER EDITOR  

Liz Petty 

801-616-8537 

elisabethapetty@outlook.com 

 

 

 

 

SECRETARY 

Jen VanHaaften (Canyons SD) 

Butler Middle School 

7530 S 2700 E 

Cottonwood Heights, UT 

84121 

801-826-6841  

jennifer.vanhaaften@        

canyonsdistrict.org 

 

DIGITIZATION PROJECT  

Cindy Mitchell (Jordan SD) 

Jordan Middle School  

10245 S 2700 W  

South Jordan, UT 84095 

801-412-2900  

cindy.mitchell@jordan      

district.org 

mailto:chris@sedck12.org
mailto:leslie.lewis@slcschools.org
mailto:sdeeds@utah.gov
mailto:jennifer.throndsen@schools.utah.gov
mailto:jennifer.throndsen@schools.utah.gov
mailto:garrett.rose@school.utah.gov
mailto:larry.jeppesen@comcast.net
mailto:elisabethapetty@outlook.com
mailto:jennifer.vanhaaften@canyonsdistrict.org
mailto:jennifer.vanhaaften@canyonsdistrict.org
mailto:cindy.mitchell@jordandistrict.org
mailto:cindy.mitchell@jordandistrict.org
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cont... 
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Slate of Candidaes, cont... 

As a UELMA member,  
please confirm the following: 

 slate of candidates for the UELMA 
Board of 2018-2019 and the  

ratification of the constitution.  
 

One vote per member.  
Read the candidate bios above. 

Read the redacted constitution below.   
Vote here: https://goo.gl/1G5vty  

 

https://goo.gl/1G5vty
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Redacted UELMA Constitution  
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Redacted UELMA Constitution, cont... 
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Redacted UELMA Constitution, cont... 
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Redacted UELMA Constitution, cont... 
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Redacted UELMA Constitution, cont... 
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Redacted UELMA Constitution, cont... 
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Redacted UELMA Constitution, cont... 


